
March 18, 2020 
 
Dear Senator, 
 
On behalf of our activists all across New Jersey, I urge you support A3860, which would expand 
telemedicine and increase access to critical health care services for residents of New Jersey 
during the COVID-19 emergency.  This vote may be recorded in our 2020 session legislative 
scorecard. 
 
While this bill would grant much needed access to medical professionals during this health 
emergency, we do urge the legislature and Governor to expand these services permanently in 
the future. Opening up quality health services through telemedicine to more residents of New 
Jersey would increase access and create a more affordable health care system for our residents.  
 
With that in mind New Jersey should expand access to telemedicine and quality health care.  It 
is for these reasons that I ask you to vote YES on A3860.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tony Howley 
State Director  
Americans for Prosperity-NJ 


